
CIRCULAR 
 

IIS/JED/PRL/2022-23/83                                                                                    Date: February 03, 2023 

Subject: Non-availability of Fee Counter Service at BS & GS between  
04-Feb-2023 to 08-Feb-2023 due to Technical Maintenance 

 

Dear Parents and Students, 

This is to inform all concerned parents that the fee counter service at Boys’ & Girls’ Section of IIS, Jeddah 

will remain suspended from Saturday, February 4, 2023 to Wednesday, February 08, 2023 due to technical 

maintenance. However, online fee payment facility will remain operational during this intervening period. 

 

 

 

 

 

(Dr. Muzaffar Hassan) 
                                                                                                                                       Principal 

 
Copy to:  

● VP-GS 

● COE & VP-BS – i/c 

● FO 

● AO 

● All HMs  

● KG Supervisor 

● System Administrator 

● Accounts Section 

● Estate Section 

● Transport Section 

● All the Students 

● School Website 

● SMC for information 

 
 


